18th July, 2018
RE: BSPR meeting 2018, 9th- 11th July 2018, Bradford

First of all, I would like to thanks the British Society for Proteome Research for awarding me the student bursary that allowed me to attend the BSPR2018 in Bradford. This was my first time to join an international conference outside Ireland.

Secondly, I would like to thanks the organizers to give me the opportunity to present my work to wider audiences that allows me to discuss my research with experts in the proteomics field. Their knowledge and feedback would not only broaden my vision but also improve my research skills. The coffee and poster sessions offered insights into diverse projects, which allow me to learn about exciting research and find the latest information in the proteomics field. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, opportunities and travel funding are really helpful for early-career researchers to develop ourselves, to be exposed to the best scientists in the field. This conference creates a platform for me to meet other PhD candidates, postdoc researchers and professors. This offers me a great opportunity to develop my future career.

Kind regards
Yuting Yin 
yuting.yin@ucdconnect.ie 
University College Dublin 

